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This bill is unconstitutional and if passed, will be overturned by the Oregon Supreme 

Court or the US Supreme Court. 

 

The only reason there are a few people who support this bill is that they have 

submitted supporting testimony over and over again. Don't let them fool you. The 

vast majority oppose this bill because it is extremely UNCONSTITUTIONAL and 

repugnant. 

 

VOTE NO!!! 


